Philip Dagnali /}4/47/§7

From;

Sent: 19 August 2018 17:49
To: pmods22

Subject: Highmoor Park

I have strong views regarding the proposed boundary changes and ensuing plans for 100 houses at
Highmoor Farm.

We already have far too many houses being built in Clitheroe.

Where are the schools, and doctors surgeries to accommodate the needs of the purchasers of these
proposed properties.

Also parking facilities ??7?

Also drains, water supplies, electric supplies.

Regards




